
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Shane Albritton <shanealbritton@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 06, 2016 7:07 AM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 I Support Short term real estate transfer tax 

I Support Short term real estate transfer tax because I am a public school teacher, and 
buying a house on Maui at current market prices would be absolutely impossible with my 
salary. This is one of the reasons why the state of Hawaii has a growing problem filling 
teaching positions, with over 600 vacancies at the start of this school year. 

Please take this issue seriously, or the gentrification of Maui will force every last working 
class local out of our island. 

Aloha, 
Shane Albritton 
Baldwin High School 

Sent from my iPhone 
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